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2nd Annual Progress Report - April 24, 2016 - April 23, 2017

Freehold Township

Lt. Raymond Piccolini, OEM Coordinator

Freehold Township Police Department

RPiccolini@twp.freehold.nj.us

Project HMGP-DR-4086-377R is currently underway. The project includes the
purchase and installation of five (5) transfer switches at five (5) pump stations,
purchase of a mobile generator to be utilized at the pump stations, and purchase and
installation of a permanent generator at the Department of Public Works. All quarterly
reports are up to date with NJOEM and the project has been awarded to a contractor.
This project aligns with Freehold Township Community Action Number 7 in Appendix
1.9 of the 2015 Monmouth County Hazard Mitigation Plan.

Community Action #1: Storm Sewer Outfall Scouring at Rose Court ($500,000).
Community Action #3: Culvert Rehabilitation at Hampton Drive ($325,000).
Community Action #4: Culvert Rehabilitation at Medford Boulevard ($500,000).
Community Action #5: Stream cleaning/desnagging to decrease erosion ($500,000).
Community Action #6: Public outreach/education of natural hazards and possible
mitigation actions and measures ($10,000).
Community Action #8: Wildfire planning and education ($300,000).

Freehold Township received a proposal for design and permitting services for the
replacement of the Plymouth Drive culvert as outlined in Community Action Number
2. Freehold Township will be pursuing this project with Township capital
improvement funds. The target completion date of this project is 2018.


